August 18, 2004

TO:

Patti Tolbert, Chair



Academic Governance Committee

FROM:
Beth Rushing

SUBJECT:
Actions for Academic Governance

The following actions have been recommended by the School of Liberal Arts & Sciences Curriculum & Instruction Committee.  They are now ready to be considered by the University Senate since they fall under the purview of the Academic Governance Committee.

1. Deactivation of the B.S. in Political Science

2. Deactivation of the B.S. in Sociology

3. Renaming the B.S. in Criminal Justice to B.A. in Criminal Justice

4. Deactivation of the B.S. in History

5. Deactivation of the B.A. in Mathematics

These changes would go into effect at the beginning of fall 2005.  The departments involved recommended these changes in response to assessment procedures and comprehensive program review.  These changes reflect the liberal arts mission of the university in that they result in programs with a single degree (B.A. or B.S.) that best represent what our students need to learn to be prepared for life after graduation.

Thank you for considering our recommendations.  Please call me if you have any questions.
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